31 Dec 2013 - King Khalid Hospital In Al Kharj Project Awarded To Yuksel

Yuksel has been awarded a new project in Saudi Arabia, the Replacement and Upgrading
Infrastructure of King Khalid Hospital in Al Kharj, by the Ministry of Health. The purpose of this
project is to refurbish the existing and operational King Khaled Hospital - Kharj, located in the
Central Province (The south of Riyadh) of Saudi Arabia. The main components of project are
Refurbishment of Main Hospital Building, Health Services Centre, Support & Services Buildings
(5 nos.), Apartment and Villas, Liquid, Gas and Medical Storage Tanks with architectural
systems including finishes, civil, structural works, mechanical systems (including HVAC,
plumbing), electrical systems (including data & telecom and life safety systems), landscaping
and parking facilities. The completion period of project is 24 months. The Project, with a total
value of SAR 260 million (USD 69 million), was awarded to the partnership of Yiksel-Femco.
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